
1 Tudor Road Building Committee  

Meeting: Thursday, February 23, 2023 

3:30pm 

Boys and Girls Club of Milford, 59 Devonshire Road, Milford, CT 06460 

 

 

1. Call to order 

2. Attendance 

3. Review minutes from the February 9, 2023 meeting 

4. Update on project/report from Architect 

5. Budget discussion 

6. Update on funding 

7. Payment requisitions 

8. New business 

9. Executive Session 

10. Adjourn  

 

 

Distribution: 

Committee members:  

Alderman Scott Marlow 

Megan Altomare, Executive Director, Boys and Girls Club of Milford  

Bill Garfield, Recreation Director 

Benjamin G. Blake, Mayor 

Chris Saley, Director of Public Works 

Karen Fortunati, City Clerk 

Bill Silver, Silver Petrucelli 

Paul Jorgenen, Sliver Petrucelli  
 
 


